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Youth in the Tabletop Strategies project will be a part of Dungeons and Dragons and/or Monster of the 
Week, in groups of approximately three to six students. Participants design and play characters that they 
have created using random elements and personal creativity. The strategy-intensive gameplay encourages 
and develops public speaking, leadership, role-playing, and creative thinking all while going on a crafted 
adventure with a good group of friends. A moderated Discord server is the platform being used for 
communication, dice rolling, and summarizing each week's session events. Discord is available on PC, mobile 
phone, tablet, and iPad. Each session runs for two hours. Grades 9 - 12 will be running Monday, and 
Wednesdays from 11 AM to 1 PM.  Grades 6 - 8 will be running on Thursdays from 5 PM to 7 PM and 
Saturdays from 1 PM to 3 PM.  

This program encourages students to roleplay their carefully crafted characters. It allows them to step into 
another person’s shoes and through them explore a narrative they are a part of. On their journey’s, they will 
be exposed to a variety of situations guided primarily by random chance that will push them towards 
character development, civic knowledge, and critical thinking. These events grant students opportunities to 
upgrade their characters and progress their journey. Special attention is given to encourage youth to 
approach situations with empathy and care and avoid aggressive conflict or violence wherever possible.   

Dungeons and Dragons is a Tabletop Role-Playing Game where players lead their characters on a fantasy 
adventure through a world filled with magic and monsters. The game uses a variety of dice to determine the 
results of everything from combat to conversation. Therefore, the results are randomized and the adventure 
can take a turn in nearly any direction under the sun. The results are interpreted and the story is led by an 
educator who takes on the role of the Dungeon Master. They provide the narrative, give voice to non-player 
characters, and build the encounters and challenges that the players may face.   

Monster of the Week is another type of Tabletop Role-Playing Game. This game is set in a world very similar 
to Earth, but with underlying supernatural elements such as monsters and magic. The players have to think 
more carefully, as the consequences of their actions are much more grounded in reality, making it a bit more 
advanced than Dungeons and Dragons. A key difference between Monster of the Week and Dungeons and 
Dragons is that the players have far more control over the narrative. Their actions cause direct and 
unavoidable changes to the world around them. As this game’s structure is taken from real world ideals, 
participants are given a realistic view of how important it is to think through their words, thoughts, and 
actions before acting on them.  

For more on this academy, registration, and project leader information, please visit: https://
reg.cce.cornell.edu/20204HDungeonsandDragons_222  
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